RESERVES CORE 4 RETREAT DRAFT MEETING SUMMARY

April 28, 2008; 9:00 am – 4:00 pm World Forestry Center, David Douglas Room

Core 4 Members Present: Washington County Chair Tom Brian, Multnomah County Commissioner Jeff Cogen, Metro Councilor Kathryn Harrington, Clackamas County Commissioner Martha Schrader.

Also Present: Chuck Beasley, Mike Dahlstrom, Maggie Dickerson, Steve Kelley, Robin McArthur, Doug McClain, Ken Ray, Ellen Rogalin, Marcia Sinclair, Ray Valone, John Williams.

Facilitation Team: Debra Nudelman, Aurora Martin.

I. WELCOME AND INTRODUCTIONS

Deb Nudelman called the meeting to order at 9:10 am, welcomed everyone, made brief introductory remarks, and asked attendees to introduce themselves. Deb provided an overview of the agenda and meeting materials.

Meeting attendees briefly described what they would like to discuss at this meeting.

II. UNDERSTANDING THE SYNERGISTIC EFFECT OF WORKING TOGETHER

Deb Nudelman led the group in a team-building exercise titled "Subarctic Survival." The group then debriefed about what skills they had learned in the exercise and how those skills can be applied to their work in the Reserves Steering Committee process.

III. DIALOGUE AND DISCUSSION OF ANTICIPATED OPPORTUNITIES AND OBSTACLES

Each county and Metro briefly discussed their interests in the Reserves Steering Committee process, what their expectations are for this process, and what they hope to be the outcomes.

IV. NEXT STEP TASKS AND SUMMARY

The group discussed the topic of outreach to Marion and Yamhill counties as was introduced at the April 9 Reserves Steering Committee meeting. The Core 4 agreed that Chair Brian and Commissioner Cogen will reach out to Yamhill County, and Councilor Harrington and Commissioner Schrader will reach out to Marion County.

There being no further business, Deb Nudelman adjourned the meeting at 3:00 pm.

Respectfully submitted by Kearns & West.

Aurora Martin